NMS Athletics Information\Permission Form

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that your daughter\son has been chosen to represent NMS on the
team. Coach:

The fee for playing on the team this year is $30.00. This fee is to be handed in at the field house
to the Athletic Directors. The fee which the athletes pay is used for uniform replacement, referees,
tournament entrance fees, equipment replacement and various other costs. It is instrumental in
allowing us to deliver this very important athletic program. There will not be a uniform deposit fee
this year. Each player must turn in their uniform to the team coach at their last competition of the

year.

All players will be eligible for team awards given out at the annual Sports Award Ceremony in
June.

We expect our students to play competitively but fairly in their games with other schools, always
remembering to conduct themselves in a sportsmanlike manner. As well, we have an expectation
that the players will maintain their academics and behavior in good standing with their teachers
and the school administration.

If you have any questions regarding athletics at NMS, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Jonathan White Jennifer Davis-Burgoyne

jonathan.white@nbed.nb.ca jennifer.davis-burgoyne@nbed.nb.ca

453-4315 453-2891

I give permission for my daughter\son to play on the NMS
team.

I understand that the school, volunteers and coaches are not responsible for physical injuries my
child may endure in reasonable competitive play and practice.

I give permission for my son or daughter’s picture and name to be used for promotional purposes
by way of newspaper or school website. YES NO

Parent’s signature:

Telephone #: Emergency #:

E-mail address:

I am able to volunteer in some capacity:

**Pplease indicate if your child has a medical condition the coach should be aware of:



